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The Amherst Board of Police Commissioners met on February 27th.   Items on the agenda 

included a presentation on Drug Recognition, an update on 2018/19 capital budget projects 

as well as the Chief’s report.   

The Clerk advised the Commission that our citizen appointee terms are expiring at the end of 

March and we were seeking Expressions of Interest for the Board.  There are 2 one year 

terms and 1 two year term to be filled.   

At this time we would like to recognize and thank Robin Latta, Holly MacDonald and Sandy 

Fairbanks for their service to date on the Amherst Board of Police Commissioners.   

 

 

 

 


